
 

 
  
 

 
 
 

  
 

  

  

Tues 10th Oct 3.50pm – 6pm Parents’ 
Evening 

Thurs 12th Oct 3.50pm – 6pm Parents’ 
Evening 

Fri 13th Oct  2pm Cake Sale & Cake 
Competition -  Corpus 
Christi Main Hall for the 
Infants and St Martin-in- 
the-Fields for the Juniors 

Newsletter 6 t h October 2023 
Issue 5 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

Secondary School Transfer 
Year 6 parents need to apply online through your 
home borough for your child’s secondary school 
place.  Please ensure you complete this by 
midnight Tuesday 31st October 2023.  Please 
check the secondary school’s websites for details 
of open days.  If you child is going to attend any 
open days and/or exams, please let the school 
office know.   
You can email office@corpus-christi.org.uk 
 

St Martin's site. 
A reminder to all Junior parents that access to the 
school is only through the Trinity Rise gate; please 
support us in maintaining security of the site for 
both our children and the St Martin's girls. 
All visitors to the Trinity Rise gate please call 0204 
534 2581 on arrival. 
 

If you are collecting a child from after school care, 
please call 0204 534 2581 and state your child's 
name so they can be brought to the gate for you. 
 

You may wish to consider calling 5 minutes in 
advance of your arrival to minimise your waiting 
time.  All Junior parents will be sent a text with this 
number for you to save on your contacts.  
 
 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

October half term this year is Thursday 19th 
October – Friday 27th October inclusive. 

Language of the Month is Hungarian 
If you have anything you would like to share on our 
Board of Languages, send it into class with your 
child and we will take a copy, or alternatively, sent 
it to Mrs Tomoriova (Class 5)  
mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk  

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
School gates open from 08.40am for the start of the 
school day at 08:50am.  The children can arrive at school 
from that time and come straight into class and begin 
their early morning workboards.  However, it is 
important to reiterate that the window at the beginning 
and end of the school day is meant to support parents 
who have children at both sites.  If you are travelling 
between to the two schools the window is until 
09:10am, after this time children will be marked late.  If 
you have only children at one site, then they should be 
present at school at the beginning of the window at drop 
off between 8.40am – 8.50am and collection between 
3pm - 3.15pm.  We will review these timings after half 
term.  Thanking you in advance for your continued 
support and co-operation, it is much appreciated. 

Who should I speak to? 

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s 
education or welfare at Corpus Christi, please click here 
and follow the step-by-step guide on the best way to 
raise these. 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 Royal Academy of Music First 
Strings Experience 

 
Information was emailed home this week about the 
continuation of the Royal Academy of Music Early String 
Experience for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children. 
The collaboration with the Royal Academy of Music has 
been very successful and the children in Year 1 
completed their first year and now been provided with 
their instruments.  Children in Year 2 are progressing, 
and we look forward to their concerts very soon.  The 
payment item is now available to see on your ParentPay 
account. 

*** 
As we approach the end of our first half term, please 
check your ParentPay to ensure balances are clear.  This 
includes music fees and extended daycare to ensure 
your child can continue to attend after half term.  
 
 
 

 
 

mailto:mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/safeguarding


 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CLASS % 

4 100 

13 99.2 

8 99.1 

12 99.1 

2 98.0 

9 97.9 

11 97.3 

10 97.2 

14 97.0 

1 96.7 

3 96.7 

7 96.4 

6 95.6 

N 95.4 

5 94.4 

Attendance 
Tuesday 2nd October 2023 – 

Friday 6th October 2023 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 4 on 
their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average 97.3% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 29th Sept 2023 

 
Nursery  Victoria C H 

Class 1 Kayden G P 

Class 2 Jennifer K 

Class 3  Jacob R 

Class 4  Leo S 

Class 5 Josiah A 

Class 6 Aubrey G 

Class 7  Isla R 

Class 8 Lilli P-Y 

Class 9 Leo M 

Class 10  Aaliyah T-L 

Class 11  Giovanny E-C 

Class 12  Florence A-C 

Class 13 Daniel S 

Class 14 Alvaro L 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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You can follow Corpus Christi School 
on Instagram and X, formally twitter, 
@CC Brixton.  Keep up to date with 
the latest news, trips and events that 
happen during the school year.  

*** 
National Height & Weight 

Programme 
 
Today parents of children in Reception 
and Year 6 received information about 
this national programme.  You only 
need to respond to the letter if you DO 
NOT wish your child to included.   
 
Annual Flu Immuisation Programme 
 
Your child’s annual flu vaccination is 
now due, information was sent to all 
parents of children from Reception to 
Year 6 last week with information 
about the programme and the 
consent links. 
 
Please use the link provided to 
access the electronic consent form 
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2023/la
mbeth 
 
The Immunisation Team will be 
visiting Corpus Christi School Friday 
10th November 2023. 

 
*** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Parents’ Zone 
 

Parents’ Association 

We have started planning events for the 
Autumn Term. 

 
Dates for your diary 
Friday 13th October  

 
2pm Cake Sales & Competition at 
Corpus Christi, Trent Road and St 

Martin-In-The-Fields 
 

 
 

Friday 3rd November 
Sparkly Discos 

 
Saturday 2nd December  

Christmas Fair 
 

Calling all crafters or wannabe crafters 
At our famous Christmas fair, we have a 
great craft stall with beautiful handmade 
gifts and cards.  All the crafts are made 

by parents or families. 
We meet as a group (adults only) one 
evening a week in November for some 

wine, cake, and crafting.  It's a great 
chance to get to know other parents in 

the school.  There is the option to craft in 
your own home and contribute to the 

stall, too, if you cannot make the crafting 
sessions. 

 

We are also in need of the following 
items: 

- real wool (old jumpers accepted) 
- glass ramekins like the Gü pots 

 
If interested and you would like to be 

added to the crafting WhatsApp group or 
can donate any of the above items, 

please contact Aoife on 07952 840353. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Mr Brady’s October Half Term 
Sports Camp 

Mon 23rd Oct – 27th Oct 9.15am – 
3pm.   

The Sports Camp will take place at 
Corpus Christi School, Trent Road. 

£20 per child, siblings half price. Click 
here for the booking form, forms are 
available from the school office at 
Corpus Christi Trent Road. Saturday Dance & Drama Club 

Places still available, click here for 
more information. 
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